10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 9 August 1985
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Thank you for your letter of 10 June, commending the
resolution recently adopted by the UNICEF Executive Board
about the 40th Anniversary of the United Nations. I agree
that through its vaccination programmes for children UNICEF
is making a valuable contribution towards the improvement of

primary health care throughout the world.

My Government has been pleased to support UNICEF in its
general and emergency activities, and we will be glad to
confirm this support during the 40th Session of the United

Nations Assembly.

His Excellency Senor Javier Perez de Cuellar




